
file:///N|/AAAAA_HazMat_Technical/LOP-CUPA-TEAMS/LOP/Caseworker%20Electronic%20Files/RO41.htm

From:                              Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent:                               Friday, January 02, 2009 9:51 AM
To:                                   'Leonard Niles'
Cc:                                   marc cunningham
Subject:                          RE: Oakland vs. RWQCB screening levels

 
Mr. Niles,
 
The SF Regional Board ESLs may be referenced as screening levels.  The City of Oakland RBSLs should not 
be referenced as screening levels.  
 
Regards,
 
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502
510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org
 

From: Leonard Niles [mailto:lniles@allwest1.com]  
Sent: Monday, December 29, 2008 5:34 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: marc cunningham 
Subject: Oakland vs. RWQCB screening levels
 
Dear Mr. Wickham,
 
I am currently preparing a subsurface investigation report for the former Mandela Trucking facility at 1225 
Mandela Parkway in Oakland, ACEH case #RO0000041.  I would like to know which screening levels 
would take priority for groundwater and soil at the site – the City of Oakland RBSLs, or the SF RWQCB 
ESLs.
 
Sincerely,
 
 
Leonard Niles, R.G., C.H.G.
Senior Project Manager
AllWest Environmental, Inc.
530 Howard Street, Suite 300
San Francisco, CA 94105
(415) 391-2510 x106
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